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Elsen, Nikki

From: Chris <chris@piggys.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 4:20 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Licensing Fees

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Nikki and congrats on the interim City Clerk position, hoping for permanent.  As you know business levels are still 
way off from Pre-Covid numbers and we are nowhere near the end of this.  The city responded last year with reduced 
licensing fees and I urge you to consider keeping the lower rates for this renewal year as well.  Also, in regards to 
outdoor dining whatever steps you can put in place now to allow us restaurants to offer outdoor dining when the 
warmer weather retuns that would be a plus too.  Thanks so much and good luck, Chris 


